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From: Edwin Melendez
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: U-180525
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 10:45:37 AM


Hello,
I do not support the use of smart meters on my residence. The utility company should be
responsible for maintaining any meter whether it is the new smart meter or the older, and just
as reliable, meters used currently. 
We, the public who opt out of smart meter use, should not be forced to pay for the care or
maintanence of the older meters. 
We have already seen the utilities companies raising rates. We have been asked to conserve
energy and when we do the utilities companies do not make as much money. Thus they have
requested rate increase. They must be held accountable without having the public pay.
Humbly
Edwin A Melendez II


Edwin A Melendez II PA-C
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